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The Conservation Council of WA thanks the ERA for the opportunity to comment on the Inquiry into 

Water Resource Management and Planning Charges. 

 

CCWA regards the management of water resources to be of prime importance, all life depends on 

the availability of appropriate quantities and qualities of water across Western Australia.  CCWA 

believes that the role of the market (underpinned by cost-reflective pricing) is fundamentally 

important in managing water resource use; however it is clear that on its own the market will not 

deliver socially equitable and environmentally sustainable water management outcomes. As such, a 

range of complimentary policy approaches will be required to overcome persistent market failures 

and to make adjustments for social equity reasons. 

 

The impacts of climate change will continue to be a major determinant of water availability in 

Western Australia, and this is just one of the dynamic factors that must be taken into account in 

setting appropriate cost-reflective water pricing arrangements. In this context, the precautionary 

approach becomes extremely important as a planning tool in the face of uncertainty. 

 

 A precautionary approach to the allocation of water requires constant improvement in science 

based investigations, social reviews and acknowledgement of cultural uses of water in-situ. Only once 

these values and quanta have been determined can we determine sustainable yields or allocations 

from surface and groundwater management areas, and only then can we determine pricing 

mechanisms for water use that will allow the market to accurately reflect optimal water use 

efficiency. 

 

CCWA believes that intergenerational equity should apply for all decisions regarding allocation of 

limited water resources from the environment for consumptive use.  Accordingly a water 

management and planning regime should consider the impacts of extractive consumptive use on the 

environment from which the water is extracted and apply precautionary principles which seek to 

manage water in Western Australia over many generations.  What is happening in WA today appears 

to be an unmitigated rush towards maximum water allocation, without any serious concern for 

climate change impacts, reduced rainfall and reduced streamflows and infiltrations to superficial and 

deeper aquifers. 

 




